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SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL

Notes of a Meeting of the Burial Board held on Monday 28th January 2008 at 6.00pm
at The Guildhall

PRESENT: Canon R Maynard (Chairman), Councillor P Stephens, D Yates

ALSO PRESENT:- Councillors P Clements and Mrs S Lennox-Boyd
Mrs M Small (Town Clerk)

APOLOGIES: Councillors Austin and Mrs F Knight
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
The meeting was not quorate

12/07/08 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

There were no declarations of interest.

13/07/08 EXTENSION TO CEMETERY

The amended plan drawn up by the District Council for the extension to the
cemetery was discussed.    Canon Maynard asked if it was the intention to
have the land consecrated and this was confirmed.  It was AGREED that the
plan had been well thought through and should be accepted, apart from 2
parking places being marked out for use of the disabled.


